
Upon successful
completion of the
workshop you will
receive $225, deposited
in your faculty account. 

THE QUESTION PROJECT
SPRING WORKSHOP
The Question Project is a national initiative
fostered by a consortium of colleges and
universities. It promotes the art of asking
good questions and fostering curiosity
through collegial dialogue. Registration
closes May 5, 2025. Join a day-long
immersive workshop for Clemson faculty
and instructors to foster inquiry-driven
classrooms, cultivate curiosity, and
promote civil discourse. Limited to 20
participants, with a waitlist available.

9:00 AM – 4:30 PM

VICKERY HALL 201

May 7th

Where?

ethics@clemson.edu
Contact Us

Recieve $225 Learning Outcomes
Foster inquiry-driven,
curious classrooms;
promote epistemic
humility and civil
discourse.

ethics@clemson.edu
Apply Here


